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CALENDAR OF EVENTS                        
 
Week 6 Term 1 
Thursday 7th March 
Friday 8th March 
 
Week 7 Term 1 
Monday 11th March 
Thursday 14th March 
 
Week 8 Term 1 
Thursday 21st March 
 
Week 9 Term 1 
Monday 25th March   
Tuesday 26th March 
Wednesday 27th March 
Thursday 28th March 
 
Week 10 Term 1 
Thursday 4th April 
Friday 5th April 
 
Week 11 Term 1 
Tuesday 9th April 
Wednesday 10th April 
Friday 12th April 
 

 

 
 
Parent Teacher Interview Week 
3-6 Assembly – 2:05pm 
K-2 Assembly – 11:30am 
 
 
School Photos – Class Photos 
Selective High School Test 
 
 
K-6 Assembly – 2:05pm 
 
 
Year 5 Camp – Great Aussie Bush Camp 
Year 5 Camp – Great Aussie Bush Camp 
Year 5 Camp – Great Aussie Bush Camp 
Harmony Day 
 
 
3-6 Assembly – 2:05pm 
K-2 Assembly – 11:30am 
 
 
Years K-2 Easter Hat Parade  
Oz Opera incursion 
Last Day of School for Term 1 

 

NOTES/PAYMENT THIS WEEK 
 

Year 5 Camp ($315.00) 

 Non Refundable Deposit 
($110) – NOW OVERDUE 
  

 Payment #2 ($105) by 6th 
March 
 

 Payment #3 ($100) by 18th 
March 

 
PSSA Summer Sport 

 Payment by Thursday 28th 
February 

 
String Ensemble 

 Permission Note  
 
School Fees – All Years 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This week our focus is to STAY SAFE. We can demonstrate this in many ways including being in 
the right place at the right time, playing in the correct designated areas in the playground where 
the teacher on duty can see you. Staying safe in the classroom includes walking sensibly with 
our things including scissors and tucking our chairs in. Teachers are looking for wonderful 
Ermington students staying safe. 
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Week 6 Term 1                                      Tuesday 5th March 2019 



 
 
 

 
 
 
Kindergarten Connections 
Relationships Australia has commenced their program with our students in KS 
and KM. Through the program Ready for Life Ready for Success teachers, 
parents and students have the opportunity to explore social emotional 
competencies including relationship skills, decision making and social 
awareness. Kindergarten enjoyed their Kindergarten Connections lesson on 
Monday.  
 
Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBfL) 
Positive Behaviour for Learning is a school wide program which focuses on the explicit teaching of behaviour 
expectations. Each week, the school identifies specific focus expectations to teach the students both in classroom 
and non-classroom settings. Students actively learn and have opportunities to practice the positive behaviour in such 
areas as the classroom, COLA, garden, hall, toilets, canteen, ICT room and the office. The students are acknowledged 
through positive reinforcement and Caught You Being Good cards.  
 
Our four core expectations are:  

 Show Respect 

 Be Responsible 

 Stay Safe 

 Challenge Yourself 

School Website 
Our school website is being updated to reflect 2019 information. We encourage you to get in touch with the office if 
there is something unavailable on the website in the meantime.  
 
Attendance 
Recently, there have been a number of students late to school. It is important that students arrive on time so that 
they do not miss valuable instructions and have opportunities to connect with peers in the playground before school.  
 
I look forward to seeing parents at the P&C Meeting this Wednesday,  
 

Jen Riley 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal 



 
   
 

Kindergarten 
Kindergarten have had a wonderful week of learning! We went for a walk around the school in search of our favourite 
places, started gross motor groups and had fun learning new songs in singing.  We have been learning to hear the 
sounds in words to help us with our writing. This week we wrote about our mum and how much we love her.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yesterday afternoon we started Kindy Connections. Parents are more than welcome to join their child’s class from 2-
3pm on Mondays. This week’s sounds are ‘h’, ‘r’ and ‘m’. The sight words are like, and, me and went. Please ensure 
reading folders come to school every day. 
 

Stage 1 
In mathematics this week Year 2 are learning about length. To start the week off, students got to go outside and 
measure the length of their body. Students used chalk to trace their partner’s body, they then estimated and 
measured how many hand spans, foot spans and cubits the length of their body was. Some students even got their 
estimates correct! Next step, measuring the length of different objects within the classroom. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stage 2 
Thank you for sending in your child's 'all about me' and 'interest web' homework tasks. The creativity shown and 
effort put in has been very pleasing to see. Formal homework tasks have now started; you should have seen this 
come home yesterday. The tasks include differentiated spelling activities, maths activities and reading. Engaging with 
your child's reading at home is extremely beneficial. Talk to them about what they are reading. Ask them to make 
predictions about what might happen next, discuss their favourite part or get them to talk about parts that they 
didn't understand. This week at our parent-teacher interviews we look forward to strengthening our knowledge of 
your child and discussing any particular goals you would have for them. 
 

Stage 3 
Rather than greeting people with a "How was your weekend?" or "Have a great day!" the Masai from East Africa 
greet each other with the question "How are the children?" Their belief is that if the children are well and happy then 
all is well with society.  Of prime importance is the wellbeing of our children, parents, teachers, office staff, teacher’s 
aides and OOSH carers because if we all feel valued, how happy would everyone be.  So parents and children get off 
your devices and go for a walk together, read a book to each other, throw a ball, share a joke, race around the yard! 
It might be a surprise how fast your child is (or how slow you've become).  
Relax and smile as we are all in this together! 
 
 
 
 

Stage News 



Photos below are of 5G playing a maths game to learn about negative numbers. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 

 
School Photos 
All students received their ‘How to Order’ envelopes last week. These envelopes are to be 
returned to the payment box located in the foyer of the Administrative building. All envelopes 
have a unique code to pay a payment online via credit card. Cash only to be placed in the photo 
envelope and sealed (no cheques). Please ensure correct money is placed in this envelope as 
there will be NO change given. To order your child/ren’s photos online please go to 
www.theschoolphotographer.com.au and follow the prompts.  Sibling envelopes are available in the school office for 
collection. All students must be in their correct summer uniform. Extra-curricular photos will take place later in the 
year.  

 
Stewart House Clothing Appeal 
Stewart House have asked our school community to help out again in 2019.  The clothing bags 
have been distributed last week to students.  Please return your bags to the back of the 
Computer Lab by this Friday, 8th March.    

 
 
 

Zone Soccer and Softball Trials 
Zone trials for Soccer and Softball are soon and if your child plays a high level of competition in these sports then 
please see me so I can forward names to the relevant selectors. 
 

Zone Soccer Trials Boys                                                      Zone Softball Trials Girls    
Thursday March 21                                                              Friday March 29  
Ryde East Public School                                                      Boronia Park, Hunters Hill  
3:45pm to 5:00pm                                                               4:00pm to 5:30pm  

 
Zone Softball Trials Boys                                                        
Thursday March 28                                                                  
Boronia Park Hunters Hill                                                       
4:00pm to 5:30pm                                                                    

 
 
 
 
 
 

News Around the School 

http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://png2.kisspng.com/20180311/gxq/kisspng-camera-cartoon-retro-cartoon-camera-5aa50439213f11.5494315215207639611362.png&imgrefurl=https://www.kisspng.com/png-camera-cartoon-retro-cartoon-camera-503514/preview.html&docid=7IH9IvR0IyLH9M&tbnid=yhsANIRxYu4tsM:&vet=10ahUKEwj_gon5x9XgAhVXU30KHcleAQgQMwiNASgYMBg..i&w=5626&h=4686&safe=strict&bih=1082&biw=1920&q=cartoon camera&ved=0ahUKEwj_gon5x9XgAhVXU30KHcleAQgQMwiNASgYMBg&iact=mrc&uact=8


PSSA Summer Sport – Friday 8th March 2019 
 

Sport Next game location 

T-ball Meadowbank Park 

Softball Meadowbank Park 

Cricket Junior Bill Mitchell Park 

Cricket Senior Bill Mitchell Park 

Volleyball / Newcombe Ball Meadowbank Park 

 
 
 
 
 

Easter Raffle 
 
K to 2 Easter Egg Donation for the Easter raffle can now start coming in. Please make sure that all 
donations are nut free.  You can put your donation in the Easter box in your child class room.  Last 
day to donate will be Friday, 5th April. 
 

 
 

Uniform Shop Opening Times – Term 1 
 Wednesday 6th March   (5:30pm - 6:30pm) 

 Tuesday 12th March   (8:30am - 9:15am) 

 Tuesday 19th March   (8:30am - 9:15am) 

 Tuesday 2nd April     (8:30am - 9:15am) 

 Wednesday 3rd April   (5:30pm - 6:30pm) 

 Tuesday 9th April    (8:30am - 9:15am) 
 
Online orders can still be placed if you are unable to attend these times.  All online orders will be sent to the classroom 
teacher and given to the student once processed. 
 
This service is run by our wonderful parent volunteers and if you are able to help out once a month/term, please 
contact the school office and they will forward your details to the Uniform Shop Committee. 
 
 
 

 
CANTEEN NEWS 
 
CANTEEN ONLINE ORDERING - is now through My School Connect.  
For School24 users who still have credit in School24 (Canteen only). There are still a lot of parents who have credit 
left in School24, but have not requested for it to be transferred over to My School Connect. Once you have your new 
account you must email Wendy (Canteen Manager) wlarocca@optusnet.com.au to have your funds transferred. 
 
Monday 4 March Jinny, Rachel Monday 11 March Wendy, Nirmali 
Tuesday 5 March Wendy, Nirmali Tuesday 12 March Ros, Alison R 
Wednesday CLOSED Wednesday CLOSED 
Thursday 7 March Beth, Carol, Xiaomin (12-2) Thursday 14 March Kate, Vera NEED HELP 
Friday 8 March Wendy, Cecilia, Julie M Friday 15 March Wendy, Cecilia, Belinda 

 

 

Canteen News 

P&C News 

mailto:wlarocca@optusnet.com.au
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://www.wbbjtv.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/Easter-eggs-graphic.png&imgrefurl=https://www.wbbjtv.com/2018/03/21/children-enjoy-helicopter-easter-egg-drop/&docid=vEHvkDSXQDkmfM&tbnid=jhKJUHwMIXNbPM:&vet=10ahUKEwj4_s6aldjgAhUCA3IKHSSOBqgQMwiPASgcMBw..i&w=300&h=205&safe=strict&bih=962&biw=1920&q=easter eggs&ved=0ahUKEwj4_s6aldjgAhUCA3IKHSSOBqgQMwiPASgcMBw&iact=mrc&uact=8


 
 
 
 
               
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Deadline 

Articles should be submitted electronically to the 
School Office by 12 noon Monday.  

These should be sent to:  

 ermington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

  Subject: Newsletter Insert 

The school often publishes information on behalf of community 

groups – parents need to decide on the appropriateness of 

activities involving their child. It is the responsibility of each 

parent to research the bona fides of any organisation in which you 

wish for your child to be involved. The school accepts no 

responsibility with regard to advertisements placed in the 

newsletter.  Parents and guardians should make their own 

decision. 

mailto:ermington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

